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Dear parent, 

We are pleased to announce that our school will be organizing “Sibaq al Qiraa’a”, an Arabic 

Reading Competition for students of Grades 1 to 5. This initiative aims to enhance students' 

reading skills, pronunciation, and comprehension in the Arabic language, while fostering a love 

for literature and learning. 

Event Details: 

• Date of Competition: Monday 12/05/2025 

• Timing: School hours 

Guidelines: 

• The competition will be conducted in class wise level. 

• Students will read selected Arabic passages suitable for their age and proficiency level. 

• Evaluation will be based on fluency, pronunciation, intonation, and comprehension. 

• Interested students must register with their Arabic teacher by Friday 09/05/2025. 

We encourage the participants to make the most of this enriching experience. Parent’s support 

in motivating your child to prepare and take part in the competition is highly appreciated. 

For any further information, please contact the Arabic Department. 

Warm regards 

 

Dr. S. J. JACOB 

(Principal) 
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